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For the South Coastal Drainage Area

The Department of Environmental Protection will accept written comments on the Water
Management Act (WMA) application filed for permitting in the South Coastal Drainage Area.
The permit requested will authorize withdrawals through August 31, 2010, under the Water
Management Act, M.G.L. ¢.21G. Comments should be submitted by May 23, 2003 to the
Department of Environmental Protection, Southeast Regional Office, 20 Riverside Drive,
Lakeville, Massachusetts 02346, Attention: Jack Hamm.

Pinehills, LL.C, Plymouth, has applied for a WMA permit amendment to add four
additional withdrawal points to their existing WMA permit #9P3-21-239.03. No
additional withdrawal volume is requested above the average daily volume of 0.46 MGD
(million gallons per day) currently authorized by permit #9P3-21-239.03. The withdrawal
from these four wells will be used for irrigation of common areas. Three of the wells are
located at Beaver Dam Road, Plymouth (41° 53° 09” N, 70°35° 27” W). The fourth well
is proposed at Stonebridge Road (41° 53’ 17" N, 70°33” 04” W).

A copy of the application is available for review at the Department’s Southeast Regional Office
in Lakeville; please contact the Service Center at (508) 946-2700 to schedule an appointment.
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This information is available in alternate format. Call Aprel McCabe, ADA Coordinator at 1-617-556-1171. TDD Service - 1-800-298-2207.

DEP on the World Wide Web: http://www.mass.gov/dep
""} Printed on Recycled Paper




